
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 

  

 PLATTE RIVER POWER AUTHORITY GIVES NOTICE that three or more 

board members may attend a work session with the four owner communities to 

discuss proposed changes to the Organic Contract and Power Supply Agreements 

on Friday, June 20, at 12:00 p.m. local time. The meeting will be held at 2000 E. 

Horsetooth Road, Fort Collins, in the Energy Engagement Center. No online option 

is available.  

For more information, please contact boardsecretary@prpa.org. 

 

 
Dated: June 16, 2025 
 
 

Angela Walsh, Board Secretary 
Platte River Power Authority 


